
Notice

   The City of Conway Parks
and Recreation Department
is soliciting bids for the con-
struction of two new re-
stroom facilities for the City
of Conway park system.
The project consists of two
separate buildings located
in two separate parks – Fifth
Avenue and Beaverfork
Park. The buildings are
identical and contain 400
square feet each.
   Sealed bids shall be re-
ceived by the Purchasing
Department unt i l  10:00
A.M., Tuesday, March 27,
2018, at 1201 Oak St. Con-
way, AR 72032.
   The purpose of this bid is
to select a qualified general
contractor for constructing
the two buildings under a
single prime contract.
   Construction Documents
prepared by Sowell Archi-
tects, Inc. can be obtained
after 10:00 A.M. on Tues-
day, March 13, 2018 by
contacting the City of Con-
way, Purchasing Depart-
ment via phone 501-358-
6 8 1 0  o r  e m a i l
Jamie.brice@cityofconway.
org. Sealed Bids must be
turned into the Purchasing
Department located in City
Hall at 1201 Oak Street,
Conway, AR 72032 no later
than 10:00 A.M., March 27,
2018 to be considered and
will be opened in the City
Hall downstairs conference
room. No late bids will be
accepted.
   The City of Conway re-
serves the right to reject any
and all bids received or any
portions thereof. The City of
Conway is an equal oppor-
tunity employer.

Bart Castleberry, Mayor
City of Conway


